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Forthcoming Friends Events

Summer Fair - Saturday 21 July 2-4pm =
TOMORROW!
PTA Annual General Meeting,- Tuesday 20™
September

Halloween isco -Thursday 20™ October 6-8pm.
Bags2School Friday -11"™ November
Christmas Fair - Friday 2 December 3-5pm

ndon June 22-24
What a fantastic tripl From the feedback T've
received, everyone thoroughly enjoyed the trip.
Thogh some staf? i suffer froi sleep deprivation
fednesday night. The highlights of the frip seem
0 be the London Eye and The Lion King. Behaviour
was excellent in the hotel and around Condon; even a
seven hour refurn journey did not seem fo be an
issue. We are looking forward fo the next one - 2014!
A big thank you to Mrs Greene, Mr Atkins, Mrs
Templett, Mrs Danson and Mrs North for giving up
their time (and sleepl).
T know many people appreciated the blog which was
kept up to date Gy Mr Atkins. Thanks, We are hoping
to'produce a picture booklet of the trip shortly.

After-School Clubs
Monday
Lunchtime - Chess Club run by Lauren (¥r5)
Gardening Club 3.15-4.30 run by Miss Taylor (last one 4™
July)
Tuesday
Junior Spanish Club.

African Drumming (Juniors and Infants) run by Mr Atkins
and Mr Dixon 3.15+4.30pm

Wednesday

Outdoor Adventure Club (open to all Infants) run by Mr
Atkins 3.15-4.15pm

Thursday
Multi-sports run by Mr Cowling
Eriday
Music lessons run by Lancashire Music Service (Mr
Bird)

Infants Sport Morning
The Infants will be holding their sporting event on
Thursday 7' July at 9.30am to which you are
invited. (Weather permitting, though there will be
o second option day). Please could you bring a
picnic chair or blanket 1o it on, as you will not want
tossit for long on the Infant chairs!

Junior Sports Afternoon
What a great afternoon: we were very lucky with the
weather! Thanks fo Miss Wilkinson and Mrs Greene,
the acfivities ran very smoothly, and judging by the
children's faces they thorolghly enjoyed the
different events. Tm'sure we have a few future
iavelin and shot oufters. Thanks to Mrs Temoleft
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Infant Curriculum Changes

If you have any questions concerning the Infant
organisation next year, there will be a short
questions and answers session on Tuesday 5™ July

pre-school (3pm-3.15p

Parent Helpers
Thank you to all our parent and grandparent helpers
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‘Magic Moments’
Dear Parents,
An effective partnership between home and school is an essential aspect of the Early Years Foundation Stage, and we want to enable you to be as involved as possible in your child’s education. 

Assessment in the Early Years is ongoing and is largely anecdotal, for example, recording what a child has said or done during their play and exploration to demonstrate new skills or knowledge. As children spend a considerable amount of their time at home with family members, they will naturally demonstrate newly acquired knowledge and skills in the home environment. In order to accurately build a picture of your child’s learning and development, and plan their next steps effectively, we would be very grateful if you could contribute to their learning journey by filling in a ‘Magic Moment’ slip when your child demonstrates something at home that you feel is a noteworthy achievement for them.

Please do not feel that you have to fill these in all the time, we will be very happy to receive one or two slips for your child on a half termly or termly basis.
Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Miss L. Pimlott
